Dear Chief Justice Loretta Rush,

I am writing to you with deep concern regarding the case of Richard Allen, currently entangled within the Indiana legal system. As the Chief Justice of Indiana, I trust in your commitment to upholding the principles of fairness, integrity, and justice within our judicial system.

Richard Allen's case has raised serious questions about the fairness and transparency of our legal processes. He has faced numerous injustices, including the denial of crucial defense funding, the destruction of exculpatory evidence, allegations of judicial misconduct, and inhumane treatment during his incarceration. Of particular distress is the severe deterioration of Allen's mental health while in custody, including alarming behaviors such as consuming his own feces.

Moreover, there are troubling reports that Allen's constitutional rights were violated during police interrogations, with crucial procedures such as the reading of Miranda rights being omitted. Additionally, the decision to conduct the trial without allowing cameras in the courtroom raises concerns about transparency and accountability within our judicial proceedings.

At every turn it appears that Judge Gull has taken every opportunity to ignore due process and fairness in the process running up to Richard Allen’s trial.

As Chief Justice, I urge you to thoroughly investigate these concerns and take appropriate action to ensure that justice is served in Richard Allen's case. It is imperative that we uphold the principles of fairness, due process, and human rights for all individuals within our legal system.

I respectfully request your intervention to address these pressing issues and restore public trust in the integrity of our judicial system.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to your prompt action and commitment to justice for Richard Allen and all individuals affected by similar injustices.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]
[City, State, Zip Code]
